
March 22, 2023 
Dear Family and Friends, 

Our time in the States is drawing to a close. We have travelled 
quite a bit recently. We had the opportunity to visit a former 
pastor and his wife that are in Salt Lake now. We also were able 
to see a TBM missionary-pastor in Colorado along with a couple of 
the TBM board members that live in that area. After that we 
visited some of the Anderson family that lives in Denver. Last 
week we had a trip to LaGrange, WY where Angela had the 
opportunity to meet several more family members, this time on 
the Tremain side. We also were able to speak in the Frontier 
School of the Bible chapel time, help with AWANA, share in a couple of classes, and visit with the students a little before 
leaving SE Wyoming. We have had the opportunity to share in 2 churches in Worland along with churches in Dayton, 
Powell, Sheridan, and this coming Sunday at a church in between Cody and Powell. 

That brings us to our return to Peru plans. We will be flying out of Cody to Dallas on April 8th and our flight from Dallas to 
Lima, Peru is April 11th. We hope to be at home in Arequipa the 12th or 13th. Please be praying for us and our return to 
Peru. It seems as though the 
situation is a little more stable than 
in December and January but that 
can change overnight. 

I will try and put together a little 
video update about our time in the 
States once we’re settled back in 
Peru. Meanwhile, here are some 
photos. Thanks for your prayers and 
support. 

Finish Strong, 
Jeff and Angela Anderson 

Check out our webpage with 
Tentmakers Bible Mission to read 
and/or watch previous updates.  If 
you are interested in supporting us, 
(Arequipa Project), that information is also available there.  

https://tentmakersbiblemission.org/tbm_missionaries/jeffrey-and-Ángela-anderson/ 


